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Media Contact: Deputy Dave Teems                                                    Date: January 19, 2020 

LCSO Investigating Death at House Fire 

Just after 7 A.M. this morning, the Consolidated Dispatch Agency received a call for a house fire in the 

1200 block of Poplar Drive. Deputies with the Leon County Sheriff’s Office responded with the 

Tallahassee Fire Department to assist.  

As firefighters extinguished the fire, they located a deceased person inside the residence.  

LCSO detectives and investigators with the State of Florida’s Division of Financial Services, Division of 

Investigative and Forensic Services, were called to the scene to assist with the investigation.  

Detectives are working to confirm the identity of the victim. 

This incident is still under investigation.  
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